Office of Superintendent of Schools Board Meeting of December 10, 2014

Valtena G. Brown, Deputy Superintendent/Chief Operating Officer School Operations

SUBJECT:

PROPOSED RENAMING OF D.A. DORSEY EDUCATIONAL CENTER, SOUTH DADE EDUCATIONAL CENTER, GEORGE T. BAKER AVIATION SCHOOL, LINDSEY HOPKINS TECHNICAL EDUCATION CENTER, MIAMI LAKES EDUCATIONAL CENTER, AND ROBERT MORGAN

EDUCATIONAL CENTER

COMMITTEE:

INSTRUCTIONAL EXCELLENCE AND COMMUNITY ENGAGEMENT

LINK TO STRATEGIC

FRAMEWORK: EDUCATION

Pursuant to School Board Policy 7250, Commemoration of School Facilities, the School Board by majority vote may waive the Educational Facilities Naming/Renaming Committee process. The renaming process may only be waived if the proposed name change would not significantly modify the existing name to the extent that the school is no longer recognized or identified with the name of the school prior to it being renamed.

The Superintendent recommends that the following technical centers be renamed as follows:

Current	New
D.A. Dorsey Educational Center	D.A. Dorsey Technical College
South Dade Educational Center	South Dade Technical College
George T. Baker Aviation School	George T. Baker Aviation Technical College
Lindsey Hopkins Technical Education Center	Lindsey Hopkins Technical College
	Miami Lakes Educational Center and
Miami Lakes Educational Center	Technical College
	Robert Morgan Educational Center and
Robert Morgan Educational Center	Technical College

RECOMMENDED: That The School Board of Miami-Dade County, Florida:

- 1. waive the Educational Facilities Naming/Renaming Committee Process; and
- accept the recommendation of the Superintendent to rename D.A. Dorsey Educational Center, South Dade Educational Center, George T. Baker Aviation School, Lindsey Hopkins Technical Education Center, Miami Lakes Educational Center, and Robert Morgan Educational Center.